The Mathemuatical Assoriation of America

(INCORPORATED)

Alfred B. Willcox
Executive Director

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N, W,
Washington, D, C. 20036
(202) 223-1977

January 28, 1972

To Section Officers:
Dear Colleagues:

The IRS has acted favorably on our request for a group exemption which
would extend to all Sections. As you can see from the attached letter,
our Sections are now officially declared exempt from the Federal Income Tax
under Section 501 (c¢) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code.

The attached letter from IRS is your official notice of your exempt
status, and you may expect to be asked for copies of it as evidence from
time-to-time. For this reasons, I suggest that you preserve it carefully
in your files. We will have the original copy in our files, of course, and
can supply you with copies at any time.

The IRS has not yet sent us "Employer Identification Numbers' for our
Sections. When we receive this information we will send it on to you.

Sincerely,

AT

A. B. Willcox
Executive Diréctor
ABW/mep
Enclosure




